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Dear Firstname,

YOU WILL BE RECEIVING A NEW CREDIT CARD SOON! 

IAACU is partnering with a new credit card processor this year. With the new partnership, we will 
be able to provide a more secure credit card and upgraded functionality to cardholders. 

There are important credit card changes coming in May. Here’s the information 
you NEED to know: 

• In early May you will receive a new EMV, chip-enabled, Visa credit card. DO NOT destroy
your current card. THE NEW CARD CANNOT BE USED UNTIL May 22, 2016.

• The new card will be issued with a new number and you will be able to activate it
starting May 22, 2016.

• If you have any pre-authorized or recurring charges (health club, insurance, subscription services,
cable, utilities, etc.) on your card, you will need to update those merchants with your new card number.

• Do not use your old IAA Credit Union credit card after May 21, 2016. Transactions will be
denied. You may continue to use your old card through midnight May 21, 2016.

For a comprehensive FAQ section on the EMV chip-enabled credit cards coming to IAACU go to: 
www.iaacu.org/chip-upgrades.  If you have additional questions, please contact the IAA Credit Union 
Plastics Department at 800-676-2541 or plastics@iaacu.org.

Thank you for being a valued IAA Credit Union member!

TEXAR Federal Credit Union
2301 Richmond Road
Texarkana, TX 75503

(903) 223-0000

www.gotexar.com

Dear Member,

YOU WILL BE RECEIVING A NEW CREDIT CARD SOON!

TEXAR is partnering with a new credit card processor this year. With the new partnership,  
we will be able to provide a more secure credit card and upgraded functionality to cardholders.

There are important credit card changes coming in September. Here’s the information  
you NEED to know so you will have continued access to your credit card:

•	 In September 2020 you will receive a new TEXAR Platinum Reward credit card. DO NOT destroy  
	 your current card. THE NEW CARD CANNOT BE USED UNTIL SEPTEMBER 19,2020.

•	 The new card will be issued with a new number and expiration date. 
	 You will be able to activate it starting Saturday, September 19, 2020.

•	 If you have any pre-authorized or recurring charges (health club, insurance, subscription services,  
	 cable, utilities, etc.) on your card, you will need to update those merchants with your new card number  
	 and expiration date.

•	 If you are making payments on your TEXAR credit card via a bill payment service, you will need  
	 to update your bill pay with the new card number and new mailing address for the payments.

•	 Do not use your old TEXAR credit card after September 19,2020. Transactions will be  
	 denied. You may continue to use your old card through midnight September 18, 2020.

•	 All current Rewards points will transfer over to your new credit card reward program after  
	 August 31, 2020.

Thank you for being a valued TEXAR member!

Be Watching for Your NEW Be Watching for Your NEW 
Credit Card in the Mail!Credit Card in the Mail!
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